
 

The New Zealand Importer has issued a recall on plug in Ultrasonic Pest Repeller units sold in New 
Zealand. 

Problem 

 

The product is being recalled because it does not comply with the electrical safety requirements for 
New Zealand. This could cause result in fire or electric shock. 

 

Details 

 

The Plug in Ultrasonic Pest Repeller was sold in New Zealand Artistic Living Limited through online 
retailers such as TradeMe, Grabone, DailyDo, Yazoom and Groupon. 
 

  

What to do 

 

Consumers should immediately stop using the Ultrasonic Pest Repeller immediately, switch off at the 
wall and unplug. Destroy the unit by bending the electrical pins over and dispose of in household 
rubbish. Contact Artistic living Ltd or your online retailer for a full refund, including postage. 
 
 

Contact 

For more information contact Artistic Living Limited on 09  273 0268 or visit by email at 
artilivinz@gmail.com. 
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Date issued:  03 November 2015 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 


